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February 20, 2024 

 

 
 
Greetings, 
 
Local Development Council’s monthly meeting is canceled on Wednesday, 
February 21, 2024, due to the desired attendance of members for the Local 
Impact Grant Workshop, on February 22, 2024. The council will reconvene on 
Wednesday, March 20, 2024.  
 
      
 
 

Sincerely, 
       

Dr. Toye Latimore 
     _____________________________ 
      Dr. Toye Latimore 
      Chairman 
      Prince George’s County 
      Local Development Council 
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